
Dear Sirs

We support this area to be designated as a local green space, we live locally and are members
of the “Lidgett & Beyond” group of which we carry the exact same beliefs.

We would hate it to become more housing when we can fulfil government targets without it.

Best Regards Mr & Mrs K Marsh


